From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Martinez, Jacquelynn

Subject: FW: Case load

Date: Monday, September 30, 2024 8:17:41 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Jordan Kiga <jordankiga@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, September 27, 2024 6:09 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Case load
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https://aka.ms/I earnAboutSenderldentification ]

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts Network. Do not
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DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

To whom it may concern,

I am in support of the new caseload standards. Public defenders are very overloaded with cases and need a more
manageable workload. Please heavily consider this email.

Sincerely,
Jordan Kiga
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